
From: Sheets, Mike - Purchasing  
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 11:41 AM 
To: Monroe, Steven E <Steven.E.Monroe@wv.gov> 
Cc: Whittaker, Frank M <Frank.M.Whittaker@wv.gov> 
Subject: RE: Division of Motor Vehicles Emergency Purchase Request 
  
Steve, 
  
Your emergency request for processing of Driver’s License and Motor Vehicle Registration 
Renewal Notices for the period of 01/23/19 to 07/31/19 is approved.  Please follow emergency 
purchasing procedures as found in the Handbook and follow up with documentation within thirty 
days. 
  
Regards, 
Mike 
  
W. Michael Sheets 
Director 
WV Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
  
Phone: (304) 558-0492 
Fax:       (304) 558-4115 
  
  
From: Monroe, Steven E <Steven.E.Monroe@wv.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 11:35 AM 
To: Sheets, Mike - Purchasing <William.M.Sheets@wv.gov> 
Cc: Whittaker, Frank M <Frank.M.Whittaker@wv.gov> 
Subject: FW: Division of Motor Vehicles Emergency Purchase Request 
  
Dear Mike: 
  
Please see the attached emergency purchase request to process Driver’s License and Motor 
Vehicle Registration Renewal Notices. 
  
Thank you for your time and consideration of this request. 
  
Steve Monroe, Manager 
West Virginia Division of Motor Vehicles 
1317 Hansford Street 
Charleston, WV 25301 
(304)558-2232 
Steven.e.monroe@wv.gov  
  
From: 9075@wv.gov <9075@wv.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 11:42 AM 
To: Monroe, Steven E <Steven.E.Monroe@wv.gov> 
Subject: Message from KM_364e DMV Purchasing/Accounts Payable 






